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THE HARBOUR LIGHT 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

EVENTS IN AUGUST 

BOARD MEETING: 05 AUGUST 
7:00 P.M at the Community Center  

MEMBERSHIP MEETING:  12 AUGUST 
At the Community Center on Mill Creek Rd. 
7:30 PM: Doors Open Early - Come Help Set Up. 
7:45 PM: Meeting Starts With Club Business: 
 Committee Reports 
 Bluefish FOM Award 
 Club Business 
8:00 pm Guest Speaker:  Captain John Tylaki will 
speak on wreck fishing for Tog & Sea Bass 
 All-Present Fishing Discussion Break  
                       
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE by Vince Sibona   
 
Taking part and being active in your VHFC. What we 
would like is for more members to be more active. 
The board members offer many things, but maybe 
there are some other things we can offer. You can 
become involved by letting us know. We are always 
open to new suggestions, ideas and changes. By you 
coming to the meetings and taking part in discussions 
helps us to better understand how we can improve 
and make the VHFC even better. You may have 
questions that you would like us to answer. Of course 
you can always use the "Suggestion Box" which is at 
all of the meetings. Simply fill out a form and drop it 
in the box signed or unsigned. Every suggestion is 
reviewed and discussed at the next board meeting. 
Then it is presented to the members at the next 
general membership meeting. It's your fishing club. 
It's your choice.  Why not participate?  
  
Fluke fishing is improving in the ocean. More fluke 
are being caught, especially keepers.    
  
  
Vince  
 

2011 TROPHY FISH OF THE YEAR AS OF 

07/30 by John Kleban 

Winter Flounder NONE   

Tog    

Weakfish    

Bluefish Paul Galasso 18.0 lb. 7/2/2011 

Fluke Diane Kleban 10.30 lb. 7/24/2011 

Sea Bass    

Striped Bass John Kleban 40.25 lb. 6/5/2011 

 
 
Congratulations to all those listed above.   

2011 TROPHY FISH OF THE YEAR 
PROGRAM by John Kleban 
The same seven species will continue for our 

2011Trophy Fish of the Year Program. 
Blackfish 
Bluefish 

Fluke 

Sea Bass 
Striped Bass 

Weakfish 
Winter Flounder 

The rules are simple: you have to catch a fish of the 
above species, take it to one of our official weigh 
stations to have it weighed and recorded on our 
official weigh-in forms. If you have weighed in the 
largest fish of a particular species for the calendar 
year 2011, then you win the FOY trophy for that 
species. Note: your dues have to be paid before you 
catch an eligible fish. 
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2011 FISH OF THE MONTH AWARDS by John 
Kleban 

The June FOM was Fluke & Brett Taylor was the 
winner with a 4 lb. 4 oz. fish caught on June 30th. 
The award for Bluefish will be announced at the 
August General Membership meeting. 

2011 FISH OF THE MONTH AND FISH OF 
THE YEAR AWARDS by John Kleban 
Due to changes in New Jersey Fishing Regs, there are 
changes in the 2011 Trophy Fish of the Month 
Program: 
March & April  Winter Flounder 
May Striped Bass 
June Fluke 
July Bluefish 
August Fluke 
September Sea Bass & Weakfish 
October/November Striped Bass & Bluefish 

Fish of the Year & Month standings are recapped and 
updated on our website frequently.  Click on the site 
to get current standings. 
 
 
 ROD RAFFLE by Vince Sibona 
  
The VHFC is raffling off another fishing rod this 
year, a beautiful 7 foot spinning rod for boat or surf. 
This is a custom rod made by Manny Silva who has 
made the other rods. The rod is valued at $400.00 and 
raffle tickets can be purchased for $5.00 each at the 
VHFC Meetings. It will be raffled off at the 
September Meeting. Winner need not be present. A 
portion of the proceeds will benefit the RFA. By 
purchasing one or more tickets, you will be 
supporting the VHFC and the RFA and have a chance 
to win this beauty.   
  
  
 
 
FISHING REPORT by Jeff Barnhart 
 
Another great day offshore fishing offshore at the 
Lindenkokl canyon 
 

 
 

 
Tuna photo: Left to right Bob Percopo and 
Jeff Barnhart with a 50 pound yellow fin 
tuna caught Sunday July 17 aboard Bob 
Percopo’s “No Limits”  
 
 

 
 
White marlin photo: Left to right, Jeff 
Barnhart and Bob Percopo with a nice 
white marlin caught Sunday July 17 
aboard Bob Percopo’s “No Limits”. 
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POTS ON THE LITTLE EGG REEF by Bill 
Dabney 
 
I went out to the LE reef on the 13th of July to find 
that some of the best structure in the middle of the 
reef could not be fished due to pot placement.  The 
Kochka Tank area in the NE corner of the reef, 
named after a former president of the VHFC, which 
the club donated $300 to set the army tank in place 
and the rest of the tank area could not be fished due 
to pots in the area.  Over the last 10 years the VHFC 
has donated over $1500 to set pieces of structure on 
the Barnegat Light Reef, Garden State South Reef 
and the Little Egg Reef and many of these reef areas 
cannot be fished due to long strings of pots.   
 
 I hope that the recreational fishing community and 
our local N. J. Senators and Assemblyman can pull 
together and get the “Pots Off the Reef Bill”, A 1152, 
passed during the next legislative session so these 
reefs can once again be open for drift fishing as was 
their original intention. 
 
RFA PRESS RELEASE by Jim Hutchinson, Jr. 
 
'EVIL DEFENSE' LOBBY FIRM BUILDS 
FISHY CLIENT LIST 
RFA Says Legislators Aren't Fooled By Mock 
Fishing Masqueraders  
  
July 27, 2011 - Former New York Republican 
Congressman James Walsh is now lobbying his 
congressional friends in DC on behalf of catch shares 
and the privatization of our coastal fish stocks. 
According to the Legal Times, Walsh is among 
members of the K&L Gates government affairs 
practice who've notified Congress that they are now 
advocating for the South Atlantic Fishermen's 
Association, having received $10,000 from the group 
between April 1 and June 30 for its advocacy efforts.  
  
The fishermen's group and their allies including the 
Fishermen's Marketing Association, Fishing Vessel 
Owners' Association and Gulf of Mexico Reef Fish 
Shareholders' Alliance, wrote in a letter to Congress 
in March that catch share programs "have a proven 
track record of success in U.S. fisheries, maintaining 
or restoring fish stocks and providing high-wage jobs 
for fishermen and processing workers." 
  
Walsh who formerly served on the House 
Appropriations Committee is among a group of K&L 
Gates lobbyists who also represent the Environmental 
Defense Action Fund on fishery management 

programs. The firm received $170,000 from the 
organization during the first half of 2011 for its 
lobbying work, and the team of lobbyists now 
representing both Environmental Defense Fund 
(EDF) and the South Atlantic Fishermen's 
Association includes fellow K&L Gates staffers 
James Sartucci, Darrell Conner, W. Dennis Stephens, 
Yvette Wissmann and Dennis Potter.  
  
According to the Recreational Fishing Alliance 
(RFA), the preservationist groups and their well-
heeled corporate lobbyists appear to have 
strengthened forces on the front line and are readying 
their attack at the heart of the coastal fishing 
communities. "EDF has thrown a lot of money 
around the recreational and commercial fishing 
industry and it's become quite obvious to many U.S. 
legislators that EDF mercenaries are doing much of 
the campaign work," said Jim Donofrio, RFA's 
executive director. "This is not a grassroots effort, it's 
what folks in DC call astroturfing and is taken right 
out of the Pew Charitable Trusts playbook. Those 
who've spoken out against the 'Evil Defense' agenda 
can expect to get dirty soon as these well-paid 
activists prepare to sling some mud around."  
  
In the most recent available tax returns, the South 
Atlantic Fishermen's Association received $39,000 in 
grant assistance from EDF in 2009, while the Gulf of 
Mexico Reef Fish Shareholders' Alliance netted more 
than $100,000 in EDF funding. A Florida based 
commercial fishing organization said the South 
Atlantic Fishermen's Association has received well 
over $200,000 from EDF for lobbying purposes and 
has run several ads in DC publications like Politico in 
support of catch share programs.  
  
Gloucester Times reporter Richard Gaines said a key 
U.S. House committee's recent decision to cut $32 
million from the Obama administration's funding 
request to further expand NOAA's fishery catch-share 
system has renewed a fierce ideological and political 
battle in DC, one which had begun last February 
when Rep. Walter Jones (R-NC) successfully led a 
251-151 victory in opposition to catch shares within 
the Continuing Budget Resolution. The so-called 
Jones Amendment would've barred introduction of 
new catch share programs for this fiscal year, but was 
ultimately watered down in the Senate during the 
contentious budget debate last winter.  
  
According to his staff, Rep. Jones is preparing to 
submit for the second time his amendment to stop 
catch shares in their tracks. "The congressman will 
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resubmit the amendment from the floor which will 
allow no funding for the development or approval of 
new catch share programs," Joshua Bowlen, Jones's 
legislative director told the Times.  
  
Donofrio has called that good news for anglers. 
"Catch shares placed solely on the commercial sector 
will forever memorialize allocation and will not 
allow our angling community to argue for increased 
quota, while catch shares in the recreational sector in 
the form of fish tags or state issued individual fishing 
quota (IFQ) will simply cap participation to a few 
privileged anglers and entities," he said.  
  
According to the RFA, the recreational fishing 
community is being divided into the 'haves' and 'have 
not’s with the future of individual anglers hanging in 
the balance. "We're seeing private anglers asking to 
be treated differently from the for-hire folks, while at 
the same time a handful of charter boat captains are 
attempting to corner the market for themselves," said 
RFA's managing director Jim Hutchinson, Jr. "At a 
recent meeting in New York, one party boat captain 
asked that the recreational community get subdivided 
into commercial and private anglers, which drew a lot 
of angry looks in the room where I was sitting." 
  
"We've seen this type of division in New England 
with cod and haddock already and how it's impacted 
both participation and access, this is not a door we 
should be opening in other regions," Hutchinson said.  
  
RFA points to the South Atlantic and Gulf regions as 
examples of where sector separation and division 
amongst the recreational ranks could spell real 
trouble in terms of future access to the resource. A 
recently formed group called the Charter Fisherman's 
Association (CFA) which has allied itself with the 
EDF-funded Gulf of Mexico Reef Fish Shareholders' 
Alliance, describes itself as consisting of "like-
minded charter operators and captains who are trying 
to advance new ideas in the charter-for-hire industry; 
a separate fisheries management plan for the charter-
for-hire fleet is one of CFA's more immediate goals."  
  
A recent letter to members of Congress signed by 
CFA's executive director Michael Miglini appeals to 
legislators to defeat any riders blocking the approval 
of limited access privilege programs in the Gulf. 
Claiming to be a recreational charter captain, Miglini 
already owns shares of grouper, snapper and tilefish 
in the Gulf of Mexico as an individual captain, and 
also is the owner of at least two other business 
enterprises (South Atlantic Fishing, Inc. and Great 

Sage, Inc.) which possess IFQ permits. Miglini, a 
former technology stock investor and construction 
company owner according to the Amarillo Globe-
News, is also associated with other corporations 
called South Atlantic Grouper, Inc. and Decent Seas, 
Inc.  
  
"What we're seeing in the Gulf region is that one 
captain may own multiple permits for harvesting 
allotted shares of fish, and the captain will head out 
with several tin boats stacked on top of one another 
on the deck of their dive boat, each with its own 
allotted IFQ permit in addition to the captain's 
primary boat," said Donofrio. "If this wasn't so 
deviously treacherous, it would almost be laughable." 
RFA recently signed on to a group letter with more 
than two dozen like-minded recreational and 
commercial fishing organizations calling a violation 
of basic human rights "by creating a privileged class 
of fishermen in a privatized industry." 
  
RFA said the entire catch share initiative now being 
lobbied along the Atlantic and Gulf coasts by 
preservationists at EDF is based on the perception 
that fisheries management policies are failing. 
"NOAA Fisheries latest report shows that 84% of 
U.S. fish stocks are not subject to overfishing, noting 
that the majority of our nation's fisheries are at 
sustainable levels," said Donofrio. "We need to fix 
our federal law to allow anglers access to these 
rebuilding fisheries, we don't need to privatize our 
resource in the name of a few well-connected 
investors."  
  
As reported previously in the Gloucester-Times, EDF 
vice president David Festa has spent the last two 
years urging private investors to help transform the 
nation's fisheries from a commonly held resource into 
negotiable commodities. "It's not telecom money, but 
it's real money," Festa advised a small but influential 
private audience of mutual and hedge fund managers 
and environmental non-government organization 
officials at an April 28 panel on Innovative Funding 
for Sustainable Fisheries and Oceans. Festa's 
projection was for a 400% return on the investment 
based on his own experiences with the imposition of 
catch shares in other fisheries.  
  
"Thankfully the Gloucester and New Bedford press 
have kept the heat on this anti-fishing agenda," 
Donofrio said, adding "it's regrettable that very few 
members of our own recreational fishing news media 
have recognized this manipulative attack on 
America's right to fish." 
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 CLASSIFIED ADS by Ray Williams   

Classified ads may be placed free of charge by any 
club member for non-commercial fishing related 
items.  Please contact me at 978-1480 if you wish to 
place a free ad.  Please contact me if you wish to 
renew an ad from last year. 

FISHING WITH CLUB MEMBERS 
Members may place free ads in this section if you 
wish to find someone to fish with.  Maybe you need 
to find someone with a boat or you are interested in 
finding someone to share expenses on your boat.  
Contact Ray Williams at 978-1480 to place your ad. 

4 Offshore Rods and Reels for Sale by Vince 
Sibona 

 2 Seeker 6' Stand Up-Trolling rods 40-100 lb. class 
with roller stripper guides and roller tips. Shimano 
Triton Trolling Series 50 lb. preset lever drag reels. 
Excellent condition.  

1 Sam Scott Custom 7' trolling rod with Aftco 
aluminum reel seat and butt. Aftco roller guides and 
tip. Penn Special Senator high speed 6/0 reel. Very 
good condition.  

1 Sam Scott Custom 6' 6" trolling rod with Aftco 
roller guides and tip. Shakespeare Sigma Series reel. 
Very good condition. Selling as a package. Bargain 
priced at $450.00 firm. Must see. 609 597 6162 

Walter Maier is looking for members with boats 
who might want to take him fishing with them.  He is 
willing to share expenses.  He has been out with 
several of our members already.  He is available most 
days & lives in the area; his number is 609-489-0779. 

Skip Deckman is looking to fish with other members 
in his boat or on theirs.  Please call him at 296-5131. 

Joe Marone is looking to fish with other members.  
He no longer has a boat but he is willing to share 
costs.  Please call him at 732-674-9448. 
 
 
VESSEL SAFETY CHECKS by Jeff Orsoe 
 
Hi all, I was not at the July meeting as I was on 
vacation and out of the state for the first 2 weekends 
of July.  I wish to pass on that all of the paperwork 
that I was waiting for to perform Vessel Safety 
Checks has been completed.  I wish to advise the 
VHFC membership that I am available to perform 
this task.  I may be contacted on my cell at 732-672-
5530 or via email at jorsoe786@comcast.net to set up 
date and time.   

WHITE ELEPHANT SALE by Ray Williams 

Do you have any fishing related items that you don’t 
want anymore?  Are you willing to donate them to 
the club? If so, please bring them to the August 
General Meeting & we will try to find them a new 
home.  The rules are simple; if you are interested in 
any of the items donated, pay whatever you wish for 
the item & the money will go to VHFC.  Any items 
left over will be discarded. 
 
VHFC MEMBER JIM STORY PASSES 
AWAY by Vince Sibona 
 
Friday evening, July 15th, I received a phone call 
from Dorothy Story, Jim's mother. Jim passed away 
the night before. He had been in the ICU for 3 weeks. 
Dorothy started crying on the phone. She had just lost 
her husband Tom 7 months ago in December. 
Dorothy wanted us to know how much Tom and Jim 
loved the VHFC, that it was a great part of their lives. 
Dorothy said that she would like to make a small 
donation in memory of Tom and Jim to the VHFC to 
be used as we wished. 

JULY MEETING PICTURES 

 
Brett Taylor Accepts High School Fishing 

Trophy 

 
Brett Taylor Accepts Fluke FOM Award! 
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Jennifer Sibiga, Guest Speaker, Discusses 

Skin Cancer with our Members 
 
 
 

 
Bill Figley Updates Us on “Pots on the 

Reef” 
 
REFUELING YOUR BOAT SAFELY by Bill 
Logan 
 
 

 
Learn how to prevent a tragedy at the fuel dock this 
boating season with six safety tips from Boat US...  
   
The folks at Boat Owners Association of The United 
States just sent us a disturbing story about a boat 

explosion at a dock that resulted in the death of a 25-
year old woman, and hospitalized four others that 
were onboard as well as the dock attendant. The 
accident happened while the recently purchased used 
boat was being refueled by its new owner for the first 
time.  
 
Was this accident preventable? Boat US says a 
simple sniff test may have prevented this particular 
tragedy, and they sent us six tips for safely refueling 
your vessel that every boater should practice.  
 
Unlike a car, boats have fuel tanks and engines 
located in enclosed spaces which often don't allow 
gasoline vapors to escape. Lifting the engine 
compartment hatch in an attempt to smell any 
lingering gasoline fumes is one of the best ways to 
make sure the blower is doing its job. 
 
Now, here are the six refueling safety tips: 
1. Always remove passengers from the boat, and re-
board only after refueling is complete and the 
engine(s) restarted.  
2. Engine should be turned off and do not operate any 
electrical switches, including the ignition.  
3. Keep all doors, ports and hatches closed, and only 
open them when refueling is complete.  
4. To prevent unintentional sparking, hold hose 
nozzle firmly against fuel fill (and not a rod holder, 
water tank fill or holding tank, which happens more 
often than you think). Also don't overfill.  
5. After refueling, ensure engine compartment blower 
runs for at least four minutes. This may delay others 
waiting to fill up, but it's worth the wait.  
6. A quick sniff test takes only a few seconds and is 
the most effective method for detecting fuel leaks. 
Always open the engine bay hatch (if boat is 
equipped) and smell the bilge area as well as any 
closed compartments or interior spaces. 
For more information on safe refueling, visit 
www.BoatUS.com/foundation/refuel as well as 
several articles related to fueling on the Daily Boater. 
 
 
NJ SALT WATER REGISTRY by Dave Sikorski 
 
The registry is up and running.  If you plan to fish 
in NJ, you must register.  
I did already, it only took 2 minutes.  It's free to 
register, and if you get caught fishing without it, it 
will cost at least $3000 in fines.  

 
So register today!    

 visit www.saltwaterregistry.nj.gov  
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VILLAGE HARBOUR FISHING CLUB, INC. 
2011 Form for Member Renewals and New Applications 

MAIL COMPLETED FORMS WITH DUES (Checks only) FOR $35.00 PAYABLE TO “VHFC” TO: 
VHFC MEMBERSHIP 

PO BOX 1026 
MANAHAWKIN, NJ  08050 

Dues for renewals are due by May 13, 2011 

Print Name*:   Member #: _______Nickname:__________________________ 

Signature*:   Date:    /   /           

Note: Both * items must be completed 
 Renewals:  Please insert any changes from 2010 Membership list.  
 New Applicants:  Please complete the following: 
 
Name of Spouse: Shore Address: 

Principle Address: (complete if different from Principle Address) 

City/St/Zip: City/St/Zip: 

Phone: Phone: 

Fax: Fax: 

E-Mail: E-Mail: 

Would you like to get your newsletter by email? Circle Yes or No       A yes will save the club printing & mailing costs. 

Boat Owners, please complete the following: 

Print Name of Boat:                                                Length (ft.):                              
 

   
VILLAGE HARBOUR FISHING CLUB, INC. 

2011 Form for Junior Angler Renewals and New Applications 
MAIL COMPLETED FORMS WITH DUES (Checks only) FOR $10.00 PAYABLE TO “VHFC” TO: 

VHFC JUNIOR ANGLER 
PO BOX 1026 

MANAHAWKIN, NJ  08050 

Dues for renewals are due by May 13, 2011      

Note: All 5 * items must be completed. 

APPLICANT: Please complete the following each year (one sheet per Junior Angler) 
Name*: Member #:          Nick Name: 
Signature: Junior Angler’s E-Mail: 
Home Address: Home Phone: 
Would you like to get your newsletter by email? Circle Yes or No       A yes will save the club printing & mailing costs. 
 
SPONSOR:    Please complete the following: 

SPONSOR MEMBER’S INFORMATION (ALL ARE REQUIRED EACH YEAR) 
By completing the following, the Sponsor takes full responsibility to accompany and supervise the 
applicant’s behavior and ensure the applicant’s wellbeing during and en route to and from any club 

activity or event and further certifies possession of the legal authority to do so. 
Further, the sponsor affirms this applicant will not reach 18 years of age on or before May 13, 2011. 

Sponsor’s Name*:  Sponsor’s Member #: 

Sponsor’s Signature*:                                 Date*:   /   / Relation to Applicant*: 

Junior Angler Boat Owners, please complete the following: 

Print Name of Boat:                                                Length (ft.):         
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 2011 Village Harbour Fishing Club, Inc. Meeting and Events Schedule (Revised 7/31/11) 
April 08 2011 

Fish of the Month: Winter Flounder 
7:45 APRIL 10: 
 Club business 
 2010 Awards Presentations for 7 
“Trophy Fish of the Year” & for the 
Oct & Nov Fish of the Month 
 Intro – North Bay Fleet Outing  
 All Present - Fishing Discussion 
Speaker: John Henson “Spring Surf 
Fishing and Driving on the Beach” 

May 13 2011 
-DUES ARE DUE BY MAY 09- 

Fish of the Month:  STRIPED 
BASS 
7:45 MAY 08:  
 W. Flounder FOM Award 
 Update – North Bay Fleet Outing 
 Capt. Melanie Boytos Award 
Presentation 
Speaker:  Steve Purul (Reel 
Fantasea) will be discussing 
techniques for using top water lures 
for striper fishing.  
 Club business 

Tentative Date 
TBA 

 
NORTH BAY FLEET 

OUTING 
 

JUNE 10 2011 
Fish of the Month:  FLUKE 
7:45 June 12:  
 Club business 
 Striped Bass Fish of the Month 
Award 
 Report – North Bay fleet Outing 
 Speakers: Capt. Harold 
McMaster…Coastal Obsession 
Charters Topic…Striper trolling with 
bunker spoons and wreck fishing for 
blackfish 

 

 

ANNUAL DINNER DANCE 

CANCELED 
 

 

JULY 08 2011 
Fish of the Month:  BLUEFISH 
7:45 July 08: 
 Club Business 
 Fluke Fish of the Month Award 
 Club Fishing Forum 
 All Present - Fishing Discussion 
 Speaker: Jennifer Sibiga, 
Dermatology Nurse Practitioner…UV 
Skin Protection 

              AUGUST 12 2011 
Fish of the Month:  FLUKE 
7:45 Aug. 14: 
 Club business  
 Fish of the Month Award 
 All-Present - Fishing 
Discussion 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 09 2011 
Fish of the Month:  SEA BASS & 
WEAKFISH 
7:45 Sept. 11:  
 Club business 
 Fluke Fish of the Month 
   Award 
 All-Present - Fishing Discussion 
 Speaker: TBA 

October 14 2011 
Fish of the Month: Striped Bass 

& Bluefish 
7:45 Oct. 09:  
 Sept. Fish of the Month Award  
 All Present - Fishing Discussion 
 Speaker: TBA 
 

     NOVEMBER 11 2011  
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
IN NOVEMBER. 
7:45 NOV 13 
ALL PRESENT- FISHING 
DISCUSSION 
 NO SPEAKER 
INTRO TO NEW OFFICERS 
FOR 2012 

Monthly meetings are 2nd Fridays starting promptly at 7:45 PM.  Doors open at 7:30 – Come early and help us get 
‘set up.   

                  No Membership Meetings are planned for the months of December through March.  
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OUR CLUB WEBSITE by John Kleban 
 

We have a great website that is updated frequently!  Please visit us & at http://www.vhfclub.com/ & 
send us your feedback at VHFCreports@verizon.net 

 

2011 DUES MUST BE PAID BY MAY 13TH 2011! 
 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

VILLAGE HARBOUR FISHING CLUB, INC. 
2011 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Officers: 
President Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
1st Vice President Joe Filice (215-256-8707) 
2nd Vice President Open 
Treasurer Joe Filice (215-256-8707) 
Secretary Donna Harris (908-227-5588) 
Trustees 
Sergeant at Arms Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
Weigh Master/Awards John Kleban (597-4852) 
Recruiting Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
Membership Data Base Ray Williams (978-1480)) 
Guest Speakers Bill Dabney (978-6893) 
Immediate Past Pres. Bill Logan (597-0784) 
Public Relations Skip Deckman (296-5131) 
 
 

Newsletter Ray Williams (978-1480) 
Library Bill Dabney (978-6893) 
Library Alternate John Henson (978-0312) 
Sponsors Skip Deckman (296-5131) 
Sergeant at Arms (Board) Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
Attendance                     Donna Harris 908-227-5588 
Website John Kleban (597-4852) 
 Dave Sikorski (978-0437) 
Vessel Safety Ed Wetmore (294-6956) 
JCAA/Regulations Dave Sikorski (978-0437) 
Fishing Hands On John Henson (978-0312) 
Board Member Ed Valitutto (304 5440) 
Boat US Jeff Orsoe (732-672-5530) 
To Be Assigned Joe Marone (732-674-9448) 
All Past Presidents, not listed above, are non-voting 
Board members. 
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The following have offered a discount with the presentation of current VHFC Membership Card 
Discounts normally do not apply to items that are fair traded or items on sale 

 
 

FISHERMAN’S HEADQUARTERS 
Causeway, Ship Bottom, NJ 

494-5739 
10% discount on bait & tackle 

 
BOAT U.S. 

VHFC members only pay $9.50 for a year 
of Boat U.S.  Forms for members’ use will 

be at VHFC meetings 
Or call Jeff Orsoe  494-6415  

 
L&H Woods & Water 
403 Route 9 Waretown 

242-1812 
10% off any purchase 

 
THE CHUM BUCKET BAIT & 

TACKLE 
381 Rte. 9, West Creek, NJ 

294-2500 
10% discount on purchases of $10 or more 

 
CAUSEWAY BOAT RENTALS 

On the LBI Causeway 
494-1371 

10% discount on bait and tackle. 

 
GALLIVANT GRAPHICS 

BOAT LETTERING  
We come to you ---- 10% off for members 

609-812-9883 

 
AMERICAN SPORTSMAN BAIT & 

TACKLE 
Mill Creek Plaza     597-4104 
10% discount on bait & tackle 

 
THE BOAT SHOP 

756 E. Bay Ave., Manahawkin, NJ 
597-1271 

10% discount on regular prices 
www.theboatshoponline.com 

BARNEGAT BAY BAIT & TACKLE 
451 East Bay Avenue, Barnegat 

609-488-5692 
10% discount on everything in the shop, 
EXCEPT FUEL AND OILS.  Present 
VHFC card before purchase. 

 
BRASWELL TROPHY & 

ENGRAVING 
Ken Braswell, Owner 

618-1744 
10% Discount to VHFC Members  

 
OCEANSIDE BAIT & TACKLE 

8201 Long Beach Boulevard 
Brighton Beach, NJ. 08008 

609-361-9800 
10% off any purchase 

 
WEST CREEK KAYAK & CANOE 

224 Main St., West Creek 
296-3030 

10% off  Accessories 

 

 

  


